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Thursday, 6th April 2023                                                                                            SWS/ADM/2023-24/3 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

The canteen facility will be available from Monday, 10
th

 April 2023 . The menu for the same                                                                                    

has been shared with the students today. Parents of Class UKG to 5 can  purchase the 

coupons from the canteen vendor today till 2.00 pm and tomorrow from 9.00 am to 2.00 pm . 

Students of class 6 to 10 can purchase the food items from the canteen on the payment . 

 

For any query please contact :- Ms Sumeet at 8544869284 

Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


